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Our votes should count, and they should count equally. Adding process delays for 

counting and recounting in increasingly more crowded candidate slates will only 

cause more voter apathy and lower turnout as time goes on. Soon the only voters will 

be those highly committed, demographically older and more conservative causing 

imbalance in representation for Oregonians.  


